
Extract of Minutes of a General Committee Meeting held on Saturday 24 

January 2015 

In Attendance 

Commodore  Tony Mead 
Secretary  Alan Courtney 
Treasurer  Gordon Byrom 
 
And Pat Sale, Terry Worthington, Martin Bushnell, Peter Wrigley and Peter Wright. 
 
Apologies were received from the Vice Commodore, Rear Commodore, Sailing 

Captain, Harry Thompson, Ken Robinson, Dave Pullan and Howard 
Browes. 

 
Matters Arising 

  
615 It was proposed by the Commodore seconded by Martin Bushnell and 

carried to increase the number of Associate Members to three, to serve 
on the General Committee with full voting rights at General Committee 
Meetings.  There was one abstention.  

 
 
Date of next Meeting 
 
The next meeting will be held on Friday 6 February at 19:30hrs. 
 
There being no further business the meeting was closed 
 
 
………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
 
………………………………………………………………………… 


